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Attendance
The following members were present:
· Parboodial, Shelbee
· Hepburn, Courtney
· Harris, Taylor
· Glanville, Eden

Regrets: Eberlin, Lindsay, Nagib, Hannah, Gosse, Kayla, 
Goomer, Kanishk

Preliminaries
Call to Order



· Chiang, Evan
· Recchia, Jule
· Mtegwa, Craig

President, Parboodial called the meeting to order at 11:59 am.

Consent Agenda
Highs and Lows
High and lows will not be recorded since they are personal reflections.

Regular Agenda
Approval of Agenda
Be it resolved that Approval of Agenda
Motioned: Vice President, Chiang and Seconded: Vice President, Hepburn


Motion carries unanimously
Approval of Meeting Minutes
Be it resolved that Approval of January 29th Meeting Minutes
Motioned: Director, Recchia and Seconded: Vice President, Chiang

Reports of Officers
President
President, Parboodial stated that she will be reaching out to New School photography to book a date the executive photos.

VP of Internal Affairs
No updates.

VP of Education
Vice President, Hepburn stated that there are no meetings this week.

VP of Finance
Vice President, Chiang stated that if you buy something let him know so he can work on getting you a cheque. As for the grad formal ticket sales, we are limiting the number of non-executives that can be in the office. This is because there will be a lot of money in the office.

Directors

Director, Recchia stated that she is meeting with her JOEYs this week. There will be schedule Instagram coverage for the PTP event and all executives are reminded to share the event page on Facebook. Director, Recchia also told the team that she updated the website and removed irrelevant information.

Director, Harris stated that she had a meeting with her JOEYs which went well. She stated that she is helping Director, Nagib plan the donation breakfast. Director, Harris is also looking to host a joint events with the living learning community and AHSUM to host a community event in the lounge. 

Representatives
Representative, Eberlin reported that the faculty is contemplating a faculty name change to the Faculty of Health. This would have an impact on many AHS events (student society and orientation week).  It was also reported that overall AHS has a lower amount of application this year and students are ranking our programs (1,2,3).
Representative, Glanville stated that there have been many changes to the Health Studies academic calendar. Effective for fall 2020, HLTH 310, CHEM 123, and BIOL 273 will all become mandatory courses. Effective for fall 2021, HLTH 205: Research methods will be required for all Health Studies and Public Health students. The bio-health clyster with change to students choosing to take either HLTH 341 or 340 and then one other biology focused course. There will no longer be an English requirement for SPHHS students. The school is created an Addiction Mental Health and Policy minor and is working out the courses for that. PTP is next week and the food order will be confirmed as well as a working schedule will be sent out on Monday,

Be it resolved that the Chair adjourns the meeting at 12:21 p.m.
Motioned: Vice President, Hepburn and Seconded: Vice President, Chiang.
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